Ann Clark

From:

Stevie John <sjohn@regiond.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, October 04, 2016 9:31 AM

To:

Ann Clark

Subject:

RE: Advisory Committee Reappointment

Hi Ann,

Ms. Judy Bare would like to be considered for reappointment. I apologize for the oversight, I thought I had already mailed out a letter. I will get it to you ASAP.

Thank you!

Stevie

From: Ann Clark [mailto:aclark@ashecountygov.com]

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 9:11 AM
To: 'sjohn@regiond.org' <sjohn@regiond.org>
Subject: Advisory Committee Reappointment

Hi Stevie!

I am reviewing my Boards & Committees Manual this morning and saw that Judy Bare is up for reappointment in October. Hopefully Judy will want to be reappointed. Let me know by October 10th and I can get this on the agenda for the October 17th commissioners' meeting.

Thank you, Ann

Ann J. Clark, MMC, NCCCC

Clerk to the Board of Commissioners Assistant to the County Manager County of Ashe 150 Government Circle, Suite 2500 Jefferson NC 28640 336-846-5514 aclark@ashecountygov.com

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) that might be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to request and review by, and disclosure to, third parties.